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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

25/08/2022  10:56:062022/2750/P COMMNT brian lake Two comments from a neighbouring householder:

1. The application has a simple but important error. 'Proposed extensions to the rear of the ground and first 

floor with the addition of a third storey' clearly implies that there will be works to the rear of the premises. 

However, the drawings (which are unhelpfully not properly identified) show a Fourth Floor extension to the 

house. I think this application should be revised an readvertised because of the error.

2. The fourth floor extension makes not attempt to harmonise with neighbouring extension; similar earlier-built 

roof extensions with large front windows have had to put up plastic bushes to maintain privacy. I think this 

should be looked at again.

Brian Lake, 9 Healey Street.
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